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The Michigan Supreme Court paved the way for
the Earned Sick Leave Act to become law on
February 21, 2025. This law revamps the paid sick
leave requirements for all Michigan employers,
regardless of size. It has important implications for
Michigan farmers. 

This webinar will detail the provisions of the new 
law and what farmers will need to do to comply. It 
will also include a discussion of how farmers from 
other states have dealt with new paid sick leave 
laws.


